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Holiday Closures for City Offices  
 
City offices will be closed on Friday, December 25 and Monday, December 28 for the Christmas holidays and will 
also be closed on Friday, January 1 for the New Year’s Day holiday. City offices will be open on December 24, 29, 
30 and 31.  
 
Currently, working within COVID-19 restrictions, the City’s finance department is open Monday to Friday,  
9 am to noon and 1 pm to 3 pm. Please continue to access our services electronically. All other City business is 
by appointment only and walk-in services are not available. To book an appointment phone 250 248-6144 or 
contact City staff by email/phone; contact information. 
 
Our operations department is on call during all non-working hours, including weekends and holidays. For 
afterhours City operations emergency, residents should call 250 248-6144 (4 pm to 8 am, Monday to Friday and 
weekends and holidays).  
 
The City would like to take this opportunity to extend best wishes to our residents for a most Merry Christmas 
and a healthy, happy and prosperous 2021.  
 

### 
 

 
For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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